
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PE and Sports grant 2023-24 
 

The Government is continuing to provide additional funding to 

improve provision of physical education (PE) and sport in primary 

schools. 
 

This funding is ring-fenced and therefore can only be spent on 

provision of PE and sport in school. The purpose of the additional 

funding is to improve the provision of PE and sport so that children 

can develop healthy lifestyles.  
 

Schools must spend the additional funding on improving their 

provision of PE and sport, but schools have been given the 

freedom to choose how they do this.  
 

Oatlands School have decided to use the funding in the following 

way: 

 

Grant received: £17782 

Summary of grant spending 2023-2024 

Objective: To use the sports grant effectively to raise the profile and 

outcomes for children in PE, sport and physical activity across the 

school. 

Planned spending: 

Desired outcome Chosen action/approach Cost 

Teacher’s PE skills will be 

developed and high 

quality teaching will be 

delivered across the 

school.  

The hire of specialist sports 

coaches to teach PE 

across KS1 and develop 

the skills of teachers. 

£7,000 

Increased physical 

activity at lunchtimes 

Football coach to provide 

football coaching at lunch 

times 1 day per week. 

£1,500 



Increased physical 

activity at lunchtimes 

Purchase of new 

playground games and 

resources. 

£3,000 

Increased physical 

activity at lunchtimes 

 

Gardening club to provide 

alternative outdoor 

exercise. 1 lunchtime a 

week.   

£750 

Increased physical 

activity across the school 

Drumba sessions delivered 

by our trained teachers 

throughout the school.  

License purchased in 2021-

22 with ongoing annual 

cost of £100pm. 

£1200 

Children from Reception 

through to Year 2 

increase strength and 

mental well being 

Yoga sessions 4.5 hours @ 

£50 per hour for 38 weeks 

£8,550 

 Total £22,000 

 


